

## CITY OF SAINT PAUL

OFFICE OF THE CITY COUNCIL 310 CITY HALL 15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615

EMAIL: <a href="mailto:legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us">legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us</a>
PHONE: (651) 266-8585 FAX: (651) 266-8574

July 31, 2013

Bruce Johnson 180 Mounds Blvd Saint Paul MN 55106

VIA EMAIL: <u>bjohnson@noranclinic.com</u>

Re: Appeal for property at 159 Granite Street

Dear Mr. Johnson:

This is to confirm that on July 30, 2013 at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer recommended continuing the above-referenced matter to Tuesday, August 13, 2013 at 1:30 p.m. in Room 330 City Hall & Courthouse. Supervisor Leanna Shaff will be making an appointment with you to go over the back porch railing, stairs and floor boards as well as the duck taping on the dryer vent. You indicated that the kitchen sink plumbing issue has been fixed. The inspector will confirm when he goes for his final inspection.

Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563.

Sincerely, /s/

Mai Vang

c: Fire Supervisors (email)
Brian Tonnancour (email)